From: FIGEL Jan (CAB-MIMICA)

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 1:40 PM
To: MIMICA Neven (CAB-MIMICA)

Cc: BEHRNDT Nils (CAB-MIMICA)

Subject: UDHR and Human Dignity Declaration

Dear Neven,

Today is special International Human Rights Day. We commemorate 70th Anniversary of the Universal
Declaration on Human Rights. To remind us and to credibly recommit to this important objective of our
international cooperation and policy | was working with the group of experts and academics on declaration
to support foundational principle of this document, i.e. human dignity. You may find the Declaration on
Human Dignity for Everyone Everywhere in the attached link. There are experts, international
representatives and professors from all over the world signing this Declaration.

I am ready to discuss and promote this principle for sustainable development throughout the UDHR
jubileum year.

https://www.iclrs.org/content/blurb/files/Punta%20del%20Este%20Conference%20Press%20Release.pdf

Thank you for our continuous and constructive cooperation.
With kind regards,

Jan Figel'
Special Envoy
for the promotion of freedom of religion or belief outside the EU
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